
Our Maternity Housing Program is open to single women ages 18 and up  who are pregnant and in need of
a place to live. Hope House offers a safe and loving Christian environment. Through life skills training,

continued education, employment assistance, finance and budgeting classes, Hope House’s mission is
to empower our young mothers to flourish independently for a successful future.
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LET'S TALK ABOUT HOPE HOUSE:

A HOME FOR SINGLE PREGNANT WOMEN

We would love to thank The GT Band of Ottawa and
Chippewa Indians for our wonderful van donation.
Our moms and babies are Now easily transported

to appointments, grocery shopping, work and fun
Group outings. The new van allows us to drive our

moms around safely and efficiently. Truly a
blessing to Hope House.

Happy Spring!



Upcoming Events
We are partnering once again with Fresh Wind Christian

Community for our Annual Baby Bottle Fundraiser Coming in July. 

Pick up a baby bottle at Fresh Wind, fill it with your spare change, cash or
checks and return by July 27th

Wish List
*Newborn and size 5

diapers
*Outdoor patio

furniture
*Outdoor playset

surrounded by
 secured fencing

*Whole house generator



Hope House of Northwest Michigan means so much to me. 
The other residents here are like sisters to me and the staff are true friends. I feel safe, loved
and cared for everyday. I receive so much wisdom from the amazing people who work and

live at Hope House.
Through Hope House, the Lord has helped me to trust again. I am becoming a better person

and mother because of the wonderful role models that surround me. Through the hard
times, everyone here has been helping me to keep going; and in the good times, we have

celebrated together. I feel I have mentors who support my decisions and are excited to
guide me when I am unsure of something. 

Hope house is more than just a roof over my head, it is family. I would like to thank everyone
for going above and beyond in helping me get back on my feet. 

Sincerely, HH resident.

Meet the team

Left to right: Tyela McGee, Heather
Miller, Robin Keillor

* A note from the Executive Director*
Happy Spring!

It is with great pleasure to announce that Hope House of Northwest Michigan is full with 4 residents.
We moved in 2 young women the month of April who are pregnant. Both are due this summer and

expecting girls. To date; they make our 6  and 7   Hope House residents we have been able to
assist since opening our doors March 1 , 2024.
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A little update on our mom’s and how your support has helped their continued education; one has
recently finished her CNA classes and the next step is to pass the State Exam for her Certification.

Another mom is employed as a Teachers Aide and loves her job but she is considering higher
education in a field with numbers (she loves numbers) perhaps Medical Coding? Our newest

moms; one will be attending on-line classes at NMC and one will be working on earning her GED.
We are proud of our ladies and their accomplishments! 

Your generous donation allows us to assist these young women with higher education and
employment opportunities. And a huge shout-out to our volunteers who assist with child care while

the moms are working or taking classes, we could not do what we do without you!
Blessings for a wonderful summer ahead.



Please help support Hope House.

You can use our QR link ,
donate on our website:

hopehousenwmi.com or by mail, 
Hope House P.O. Box 205 Honor, Mi

49640
Thank you to all of our donors! We

couldn’t do this without you!

Contact info::
Website: 

hopehousenwmi.com
Email: hopehousenwmi@gmail.com

Phone: 
231-399-0142

Our  Sponsors
 

*Fresh Wind Church  
*CLC Christian Life Center 
*Blaine Christian Church

*Honor Congregational Church
*Cornerstone Assembly of God

Church
*GT Band of Ottawa and Chippewa

*Seven Weeks Coffee
 

A huge thank you to Erica Hawkins who donated her time
and excellent sourdough starter to teach our residents the

secret to the perfect homemade bread, bagels, pretzels
and pizza crust. The house smelled yummy & everything

the girls made was delicious. We loved this class!

We wish to thank Our
Family for their

wonderful donation of
goodies.


